
 

 
 

 
 

 
TO:  U.S. Customs and Border Protection Official 

  U.S. Department of State Consular Official 

  

 
FROM:  Jaymee Woolhiser, Designated School Official 

  International Student & Scholar Services 

 
   

Dear Officer, 

This letter is to verify that the bearer is entering the U.S. with a current electronically issued I-20 
to attend Colorado State University.  

 

On March 26, 2020 SEVP updated its COVID-19 FAQ document to allow DSOs to send scanned 

versions of physically or electronically signed Forms I-20 to student email addresses listed in 
SEVIS as follows:  

 

Q. Can DSOs electronically send signed Forms I-20 to students instead of physically 

mailing the forms?   

"A. Yes, due to COVID-19, DSOs may electronically send Forms I-20 to student email 
addresses listed in SEVIS. In the case of a minor students, the email address may belong 

to their parent or legal guardian. Schools do not need to request permission from SEVP 

or report their plans to electronically send Forms I-20 as part of their COVID-19 

procedural changes."  

In accordance with this SEVP policy, Colorado State University requests your recognition of this 

electronically issued I-20 for visa issuance and/or admission to the United States. 
 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the CSU International Student and 

Scholar Services office at 970-491-5917. If after hours, please contact the CSU Police at 970-491-
6425 to be connected to a representative from our office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Jaymee Woolhiser 
SEVIS Coordinator, DSO 

International Student & Scholar Advisor 

Office of International Programs 

Colorado State University 
Tel. 970-491-2145 

jwoolhis@colostate.edu  

mailto:jwoolhis@colostate.edu

